
 

THE TORCH 

Monday 9-17 Girl’s lacrosse club from 3:00-3:30.  Related Arts Day B 

Tuesday 9-18 Bookshelf open until 6:00 pm.  Related Arts Day C 

Wednesday  9-19 Early Release Day – Dismissal starts at 1:50.  Related Arts Day D 

Thursday 9-20 Leadership Night from 5:30-7:30 pm.  Girls on the Run from 3:00-4:15.                  
Related Arts Day E 

Friday 9-21 Wear Tie Dye for International Peace Day.  Girls on the Run from 3:00-4:15.        
Related Arts Day F 

Hello Warrior families!  Thanks to all of those 

families that were able to make it to Math 

Night.  We counted 217 people!  The students 

seemed to really enjoy the various games that 

reinforce math practices.   

Thank you to all of those who took the 

suggestion in last week’s TORCH and have 

changed their child’s transportation method to 

the bus.  It seemed to have really decreased the 

amount of time it takes to complete dismissal.   

Leadership night has been scheduled for 

Thursday, September 20th from 5:30-7:30pm. 

The expectation is that children are able to lead 

their parents around the school and explain 

their daily routine and activities. This is a 

student led and directed event to showcase our 

school and leadership qualities! Students will 

get a passport that will tell them what to show.  

We are looking at this opportunity to see your 

child display their leadership skills.    

Please sign up to volunteer for the Book Fair.  

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f044daca

72ca57-wces2                                            

Volunteers will receive a 20% discount.   

At the beginning of the year we provided a 

Positive Behavior Support handbook. School-

wide Positive Behavior Support (PBS) is a 

collaborative, assessment-based approach to 

developing effective school-wide behavioral 

expectations. The emphasis is on the use of 

proactive, educative, and reinforcement-based 

strategies to achieve meaningful and durable 

behavior and lifestyle outcomes.  Your child is 

expected to share their TORCH card with you 

each night.  This identifies if they have met the 

expectations for the school day.  Please note 

that all students will receive a point for the days 

missed due to school being out of session.   

Spotlight on 3rd Grade:                                           

We would like to welcome you and your child to 

Third Grade!  There are many exciting activities 

and projects planned for the students in the 

2018-2019 school year.  We are eager to work 

as a “teacher and parent team” to help make 

your child’s overall learning experience a 

positive and challenging one!  Remember, the 

education process is a cooperative venture.  To 

build on that education, we need a “helping 

hand” from home – that hand belongs to you!  

We look forward to a successful year together. 
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